
TRACKING ALZHEIMER’S/DEMENTIA RELATED CALLS IN ADRC OF OREGON 

I&R CALL MODULE 

SCENARIO 1: CALLER IS THE CONSUMER AND SELF-IDENTIFIES AS HAVING ALZHEIMER’S/DEMENTIA. 

- Record minimum data requirements relevant to the level of service provided 

- Record functionally impaired as “DEMENTIA/ALZHEIMER”S” 

 

- If it is the consumer’s first time contacting ADRC, ALWAYS refer to appropriate Alzheimer’s 

Association program and/or Alzheimer’s Network (for NWSDS). 

 



 

- If the consumer has contacted the ADCR in the past, please review their Contact History section 

to see if they’ve been referred to the Alzheimer’s Association/Network during previous contacts.  

 

 
o If they HAVE NOT been referred to the Alzheimer’s Association/Network in the past, 

make sure they are provided a referral (and be sure to record it).  

o If they’ve been referred in the past, it’s not required to refer them again unless referring 

to another program offered by the organization that meets additional needs. 

SCENARIO 2: CALLER IS A NON-CONSUMER, OR CONSUMER WHO’S A CAREGIVER, AND IS CALLING 

FOR INFORMATION ABOUT RESOURCES SERVING INDIVIDUALS & FAMILIES IMPACTED BY 

ALZHEIMER’S/DEMENTIA. 

- As with all other calls, record minimum data requirements relevant to the level of service 

provided 

 
- CAREGIVER: If this is the caregiver ’s first time contacting ADRC, ALWAYS refer to appropriate 

Alzheimer’s Association program and/or Alzheimer’s Network (for NWSDS). If the non-consumer 



is calling ON BEHALF of a NEW consumer, ALWAYS refer to appropriate Alzheimer’s Association 

program and/or Alzheimer’s Network (for NWSDS). 

- If the consumer (caregiver OR individual being called about by non-consumer) has a pre-existing 

record in ADRC, please review their Contact History to see if they have been referred to the 

Alzheimer’s Association in the past.  

-  
o If they have not been referred to the Alzheimer’s Association/Network in the past, make 

sure they are provided a referral (and record it).  

o If they’ve been referred in the past, it’s not required to refer them again unless referring 

to another program offered by the organization that meets additional needs. 

 

 

 


